FIRE DEPARTMENT

290 LIVINGSTON STREET  BROOKLYN, MUY, 11200. 3484

BUREAL OF FIRE INVESTIGATION

Hovember 15, 1984

Ralph Feldman
Fire Marshal
250 Livingston Street
Brooklyn, N.Y. 11201

Diear Ralph:

I wish to thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to come to our
class and instruct the new Fire Harshals.

Tour lecture on Bullding Construction was wvery Informative and deeply
appreciated by the students and myself.

Your appearance demomstrated the profound Interest your have in the members
of thie Bureau by gharing of this knowledge.

Again, let me express my thanks to you for having accomodated us with your
time, knowledge and conslderation.

1f in the Future you feel that I can be of some asslstance to you, please,
do not hesitate toe call on me.

Very Truly yours,

Eti.;lirl

irector of Tralning
Bureau of Fire Investigation
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